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Thank you for having a hearing on HB 3390. I am an Oregon resident and voter in 

West Linn (Clackamas County), and I support this bill.  

 

Oregon should prevent profiting off animals who are forced to live (using the term 

loosely) in miserable conditions and be killed cruelly. People do not need fluffy fur to 

adorn themselves.  

 

Using animals this way is unethical - just plain wrong - and should be banned in our 

State. 

 


